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03 March 2023 

 

Parent/Carer 

 

UNIVERSITY OF LEICESTER VISIT 

 

We are planning to take a group of Year 10 students to visit the University of Leicester on 

Thursday 27 April 2023.   

 

The aim is for students to experience what it is like to study at a university.  Activities will include a tour of the 

campus and a chance to take place in subject taster and career insight sessions organised by the University.   

 

We will be travelling to the University of Leicester by minibus and will leave school at 8.30am and return to the 

Academy at approximately 4.00pm.  Students are expected to wear full Academy uniform. 

 

Students will need to bring a pack lunch with them, however, those that are entitled to free school meals (FSM) 

will have their pack lunch provided by the school.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission slip attached and return to school by 

Wednesday 15 March 2023.   

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Hannah Lines 

Careers Lead 

 


